
From: Ron May
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] So called super sanctuary city....
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 2:30:48 PM

Dear Supervisors:

The idea of allowing criminals to hide in this county is dangerous and puts
our families at risk of harm!
Not cooperating with the federal authorities to remove these criminals
because you are worried that
a peaceful illegal alien will be deported IS opposite of smart! 
PLEASE stop this nonsense!
Repeal this so called sanctuary city status and return us to common sense!
And safety! 

Dr Ronald A May, family and associates
Resident of County since 1981
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From: leslieandron@aol.com
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] Repel Board Policy L-2
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 12:27:51 PM

I would like to voice my strong opinion to repeal this disastrous policy L-2 AND put an
end to our "Super Sanctuary County Status".

I have lived in San Diego since 1984 and the changes with illegal immigration and
open door policy have had horrific effects and costs.

Regards
Leslie Freedle

Oceanside
92056



From: Bruce Tipton
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] Sanctuary city
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 9:17:47 AM

Hello and I implore you to do the right thing and vote to repeal the sanctuary city status of
San Diego.  It allows criminal illegals safe harbor to victimize our citizens as conflicts with
federal laws.

Thanks.



From: Mowad, Michelle
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: FW: [External] Repeal of Board Policy L-2
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 7:05:27 AM

This is address to BOS. Please see below.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michelle Mowad
pronouns: she, her, hers (What’s This?)
Communications Specialist
County Communications Office
619-481-4309
COUNTYNEWSCENTER.com
Twitter  |  Facebook  |  Instagram
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Caleb Hurbon <churbon@cox.net> 
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 7:53 PM
To: FGG, Communications <Communications.FGG@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Desmond, Jim
<Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: [External] Repeal of Board Policy L-2
 
To the San Diego County Board of Supervisors,
 
My name is Caleb Hurbon. I am a constituent of San Diego County, and have been all my life.
 
I am contacting you to express my approval for repealing Board Policy L-2.
 
Although I support sanctuary for people wanting a beter life as a citizen of the United States, I do not
support enabling reckless and potentially dangerous people to sneak into our boarders with
nafarious intent under the guise of sanctuary.
 
Please reapeal Board Policy L-2 and allow scruteny in the imigration process so that we can protect
those who truly need sanctuary, and defend against those who may be "wolves in sheep's clothing"
preying on the weak and defenseless.
 
Thank you for your service as govering officials in San Diego County!
 
-Caleb Hurbon
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